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Summer 2018 Initiatives in the Downtown 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Administration continue to work with the Downtown Saskatoon Business 

Improvement District to implement Downtown initiatives in 2018; 

2. That the request to change the scope of work for Capital Project 2458 - City Centre 

Plan Phase 4 (Civic Precinct Master Plan) to support the preparation and delivery of 

identified initiatives in the Downtown in 2018 be approved; 

3. That $125,000 of the existing funding in Capital Project 2458 be allocated to support 

the new scope of work; and 

4. That the Administration report back on the remaining scope of work for Capital 

Project 2458, including timing and funding required to complete the remaining scope 

of work. 

 
History 
At the May 7, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services 
Department dated May 7, 2018 was considered. 
 
Attachment 
May 7, 2018 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department. 


